ame: _____

Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading.

(1) (2) (3)

A Tough Night

Jamal and his dad went camping in the mountains. There they built a campfire and cooked hot dogs and marshmallows. Then, they went to sleep in a tent. During the night, Jamal woke up three times. At midnight, he woke up because he heard his dad snoring. At 3 a.m. he woke up again because he felt an insect crawling on his face. One hour later, he woke up again because he got thirsty.

Answer the questions.

- What did Jamal and his dad cook?
 hamburgers b. eggs c. hot dogs and marshmallows
- 3. Where did Jamal and his dad sleep?

 a. in a cabin

 b. in a tent

 c. in a hammock
- 4. How many times did Jamal wake up during the night?
 a. two times b. three times c. four times
- 5. Why did Jamal wake up at midnight?
- a. he heard hid dad snoring b. he felt a bug on his face
- 6. What time did Jamal wake up because he was thirsty?
 a. 3 a.m.
 b. 4 a.m.
 c. 5 a.m.

Name: Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading. A Day at the Poo	1 2 3
A group of four friends went to They were all high school stude brought with them potato chips sandwiches. They ate and chatted while, then they jumped in the water was pretty warm, so the swam until it got dark outside. a great time together!	ents. They s, soda, and led for a pool. The e friends
Answer the questions. I. Where did the group of friends go? a. to the beach b. to the pool	c. to the park
2. What did the friends bring to the poo a. food b. a CD player c. sunsc	
3. How long did the friends swim? a. until morning b. until night	c. until noon
4. Do you like going to the pool? Explain	why or why not.

Name:
Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading.
Going to the Doctor
Ana woke up at night with a high fever and a sharp pain in the right ear. Her mom took her to a doctor's office early in the morning, but they had to wait for half an hour before they could see the doctor. The doctor's name was Mrs. Brown. She checked Ana's heart, throat, and ears. After that, she told Ana that her fever and headache are caused by an ear infection that could be treated with some ear drops. Ana and her mom thanked the doctor and then went to the pharmacy to buy the ear drops. Finally, Ana and her mom went home so that Ana can rest in bed.
I. Put the events in order by writing I-5 in the box.
2. Why did Ana wake up in the middle of the night?
3. How long did Ana have to wait in the waiting room? a. an hour b. half an hour c. five minutes

Name:
Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading. The Phone Call
The phone kept ringing. Finally Lucy got off the couch to answer it. It was her grandma who lived in Canada. Lucy was so happy to hear grandma's voice that she talked with her for an hour. She missed her grandma a lot! Then, Lucy went outside to play with her cousin, Isabel, who lived next door. The two girls played for a while, then Lucy went back inside to do her homework.
Answer the questions. I. Who did Lucy talk to on the phone? a. her sister b. her cousin c. her grandma
2. Where did Lucy's grandma live? a. in Texas b. in Canada c. in Florida
3. Write 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 to put the events in the right order.
Lucy talked with her grandma on the phone.
Lucy went inside to do her homework.
Lucy got off the couch.
Lucy went outside to play.
The phone rang.

Name:				
Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading.				
A Birthday Party				
It was Erick's birthday. His friends wanted to have a birthday party for him, so they bought a cake, soda, and balloons. It was a fun party! First, they all played hide and seek. It was Erick's favorite game! Then, Erick cut the cake and everybody ate a piece. It was a strawberry cake with chocolate frosting. After that, the friends went outside to play soccer. When they got tired, they went back inside and watched a movie together.				
Answer the questions.				
I. What did the friends buy for Erick's birthday party?				
2. Write 1, 2, 3, 4 on the lines to put the party events in the right order.				
Erick and his friends watched a movie.				
Erick and his friends played hide and seek.				
Erick and his friends went outside to play soccer.				
Erick cut the birthday cake.				

Name:	
Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading.	(1) (2) (3)
BREAKFAST TIME	
It was eight o'clock in the morning and hungry. Her mom was still sleeping, so downstairs in the kitchen and put some wheat bread in the toaster. Next, she some milk in a cup, but her hand shoot she spilled some of the milk on the constant she quickly wiped out the mess with a Then, she put her toast and the cup of tray. Last, she sat down to eat her broken new orange table. She loved her was the gift that Grandma and Grandfor her tenth birthday.	Abigail went ne whole poured k slightly and untertop. a paper towel. f milk on a reakfast at new table! It
I. Put the events in order by writing I-5 in	the box.
2. Why did Abigail have to make her own b	reakfast?
3. What did Abigail get for her tenth birtla.a.atray b.acup c.atable	nday?

lame: _____

Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading.

 \bigcirc



PENGUINS

Penguins are birds. They are covered with fluffy white and black feathers. They live up to 75 percent of their lives in the ocean, so they drink salt water and their main diet is fish. Emperor penguins are the largest of all penguins. They can be found in Antarctica. They move by waddling on their feet and when it's very cold or windy, they huddle together to keep themselves warm.

Answer the questions.

- I. What are penguins?a. mammalsb. birdsc. reptiles
- What are penguins covered with?a. scalesb. furc. feathers



- 3. What do penguins feed on most of the time? a. fish b. grass c. turtles
- 4. Where do emperor penguins live?
 a. in the North Pole b. in Africa c. in Antarctica
- 5. How do emperor penguins move?
 a. they crawl
 b. they waddle
 c. they fly
- 6. Why do emperor penguins huddle together?
 a. to attract predators
 b. to stay warm

Name:			
Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading.	\bigcirc	2	(3)
The Accident			
It was a beautiful day! Mia put on her ran outside. She grabbed her blue bike sitting in front of the garage door and ride it. She rode for about 30 minutes suddenly she hit a rock and fell off he began to cry because her right knee is started to hurt. She looked at it and nowas bleeding. She cried even harder on need help!" Mom heard Mia yell from house and came outside as quickly as She told Mia not to worry because it was started. Then Mom put a banda hurt knee.	tha d sta whe r bik insta otice and y insid she o was j	t was rted n e. Sh atly d tha elled, e the could ust a	to e it it "I
I. Put the events in order by writing I-5 in	the b	ox.	
2. Why did Mia fall off her bike?			

3. Who put a bandage on Mia's hurt knee?
a. her mom
b. her aunt
c. her big sister

Name:		`	\bigcirc	
Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading. Vacation Time		<i></i>	(<u>2</u>)	(3)
Anna went on vacation to Florida parents and her sister. Anna's dad newly bought car all the way then 5-hour ride, but the two sisters disbored at all. They listened to music got there. When their dad parked front of the hotel, they got out of and started to take lots of picture never seen so many palm trees be	d dr e.] d n c ur the th	over the control of t	e tl was get the ar i car ey t	a ey n
Answer the questions.	X	\sim	$\mathbf{Z} \mathcal{A}$	
I. How did Anna's family get to Florida? a. by plane b. by car c. by boat		A PARTIES	, (E	
2. What did the sisters do when they got in hotel?	n fr	ont	ofi	he
a. took pictures b. talked on the phon	е	C. (cried	1
3. What do you think Anna's family did the	follo	owi	ng d	ay?

Name:			
Read the text 3 times and color a circle after each reading.	\bigcirc	(2)	(3)
A Birthday Present			
Elvin the Squirrel wanted to give his dad a national his birthday. He thought that his dad might list acorn, so he started to climb an old oak tree heard something hitting the tree limbs. Elvin heard such a noise before! He decided to ke tree, but before he got to the top, he heard noise again. He waited scared on a limb for then he looked down. From up high in the tround white object in the leaves. He went downat it was. It was a golf ball! Elvin picked happily to his dad offering him his birthday "Do you like your present, dad?," asked little "It's the most special present I have ever a Dad.	ike a lee. Such had leep cleep	huge denly never imbin same v sec saw o sec and ro ent.	shiny y, he g the onds, a
I. Why did Elvin want to climb to the top of the oak tree a. to play b. to pick a big acorn for his dad c. to		od	
2. What was most probably next to the oak tree? a. a river b. a church c. a golf course		50	
3. What present did Elvin give to his dad? a. a golf ball b. a huge acorn c. a shiny rock			5
4. Why do you think Dad said that his present was so sp	ecial?		